Headcorn Primary School
Dear Parent

                                                                    September 2017






Cookery Club 
Cookery club will run on Mondays from 3.30 pm – 4.45 pm from Term 2 and will start on Monday 6th November.  The club is open to children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 and is limited to 10 places which will be allocated on a first come first served basis.   If your child is interested in joining the club, please complete and return the slip below.  

If your child is allocated a place in the club a payment of £2 per week will be required.  Please send this to the school office marked with your child’s name when you have received confirmation of your child’s place.

 Mrs Yu




(--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please Complete and Return to School

My child is interested in joining the KS2 Cookery Club in Term 2  

· Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge to give consent on my behalf, for an anaesthetic to be administered or for any other urgent treatment as considered necessary by the medical authorities present. 

Signed …………………………………………………………
Date

Parent of ………………………………………………………
Class 

I am able to help with the club ………………………………

My child has the following food allergies…………………………………….....................

At the end of the club, my child can:

Walk home alone (

Stay at school until collected (
Other, please specify (
Contact telephone number ……………………………………

